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SPARX Group Announces the Reopening of Its Tokyo Offices 
 
TOKYO— December 27, 2021—SPARX Group Co., Ltd. (SPARX; TSE1: 8739) today announced that it 
will fully open its Tokyo offices (in Minato, Tokyo) starting on Tuesday, January 4, 2022. It has been 
partially open since October 4, 2021 to prevent the spread of the COVID-19 virus. There will be a separate 
announcement of any future closure of the Tokyo offices in case of the further spread of COVID-19. 
 
 
In order to prevent the spread of infection, SPARX employees continue to work with measures in place, 
such as staggered work hours. 
For clients and business partners planning to visit our Tokyo offices, SPARX employees will provide any 
necessary assistance from their Tokyo offices. For more details, please directly contact the representative 
in charge of the particular matter that requires attention. 
 
SPARX offers its sincerest apologies for any inconvenience this situation causes and thanks all 
concerned for their understanding. 
 
(*) The SPARX Group companies affected by this opening are as follows: 

■ SPARX Group Co., Ltd. 
■ SPARX Asset Management Co., Ltd. 
■ SPARX Green Energy & Technology Co., Ltd. 
■ SPARX Asset Trust & Management Co., Ltd. 
■ SPARX AI & Technologies Investment Co., Ltd. 
■ SPARX Innovation for Future Co., Ltd. 

 
 
 
For inquiries, contact: 

IR inquiries +81-3-6711-9120 
Inquiries related to this release or other PR matters +81-3-6711-9130 
Inquiries concerning investment trust NAV or purchase options +81-3-6711-9170 
All other inquiries +81-3-6711-9400 


